
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF ADDENDUM 

 
Date: 6/13/2022 
 
RE: City of Page Public Works Facility ADDENDUM #1 
 
The following addendum is for clarification of the following: 
 
 
1-1 NOTICE OF INVITATION FOR BID 
 
See Attached NOTICE OF INVITAION TO BID 
 
 
No change to bid submittal date.  
Sealed bids, including all addendums will be received by the City Clerk for the City of 
Page, Page City Hall, 697 Vista Avenue, Page, Arizona, until 4:30 PM, June 30, 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kyle Christiansen 
Director of Public Works 
City of Page 
 
 



1-1 NOTICE OF INVITATION FOR BID 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed bids will be received by the City Clerk for the City of 
Page, Page City Hall, 697 Vista Avenue, Page, Arizona, for construction of the City of Page 
Public Works Facility, until 4:30 PM June 30, 2022. At that time, bids will be opened and 
publicly read aloud and recorded by the City Clerk. Bidders are invited but not required to be 
present at the bid opening. Bids must be in the actual possession of the City Clerk’s Office on or 
prior to the exact time and date indicated above. Late bids shall not be considered and will be 
returned unopened. The prevailing clock shall be the City Clerk’s clock. 
 
Bids must be submitted on the forms furnished and in a sealed envelope. The Invitation for bid’s 
project name and bidder’s name and address should be clearly indicated on the outside of the 
envelope. Bids sent through Federal Express or other express mail agencies must have the Bid 
Documents sealed within an additional envelope inside the outer mailer. 
 
The City of Page, Arizona is seeking bids from qualified contractors for construction of a new 
12,576 square foot facility, inclusive of 8,080 SF shop and 4,496 Office space, located on Aqua 
Ave. in the City of Page, Arizona. 
 
A MANDATORY pre-bid meeting will be held at 10:00 a.m. on June 15, 2022, at Page City Hall, 
697 Vista Avenue, Page, AZ 86040. 
 
Questions and requests for additional specifications and/or bid documents shall be directed to: 
Kyle Christiansen, City of Page, 679 Vista Ave, Page, AZ  86040; 928-645-4302 or  
kchristiansen@pageaz.gov. RFB packages may also be accessed on the City of Page website 
at www.cityofpage.org starting Friday, May 13. 
 
All bids must be accompanied by a bond or a cashier’s check of the company, drawn on a 
national bank, in an amount equal to five percent (5%) of the Bid amount, as a guarantee on the 
part of the Bidder that it will, if called upon to do so, accept and enter into a contract based on 
the obligations and conditions set forth in the Bid Documents.  
 
The successful Bidder, prior to entering into the contract, shall file with the City a Payment Bond 
in the amount equal to one hundred percent (100%) of the Contract Price, a Performance Bond 
in an amount equal to one hundred percent (100%) of the Contract price, and a certificate of 
Insurance. Bids may not be withdrawn for a period of sixty (60) days after the bid opening. 
 
The City of Page reserves the right to reject any or all bids or parts thereto and to waive any 
informality in the bids received.  
 
_________________________     
Kim Larson, City Clerk 
 
Publish each week for two consecutive weeks in the Lake Powell Chronicle. See publications dated June 1st and 
June 8th, 2022.  
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